
October 13, 2022 
Dear all, 

CKD Corporation 
https://www.ckd.co.jp/en/ 

Report of the clean-up of Oyama River in FY2022 

CKD Corporation (Headquarters: Komaki City, Aichi Prefecture, President: Katsuhito 
Okuoka) participated in the Oyama River Clean-up event hosted by Komaki City with local 
residents as part of its social contribution activities for environmental preservation. 
 
1. Outline of participation in Oyama River Clean-up in FY2022 

Date: October 1, 2022 (Sat) 8:00 - 9:00a.m. 
Location: Oyama River, from Fusho Bridge to Kasugai City border, 

 approx. 200 meters, on both banks (G zone) 
Number of participants: 45 employees and their families 
 

2. On the day of the event  
The Oyama River, a first-class river that flows through Komaki City, was divided into A-H 
zones and cleaned by local residents, companies and organizations for the first time in 
three years.  
The river was cleaned for the first time in three years and a lot of garbage was collected, 
but the employees, familes, and the local community were able to work actively and make 
the Oyama River clean. 
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